
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 5 - 11th October 2024 

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some  

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

21st October - Phonics Parent Workshop - Reception 

22nd October - HARP Harvest Festival - see poster on  

          page 4 

7th November - Outdoor Learning Day 

11th November - Remembrance Day 

11th November - Anti-bullying Week 

14th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

15th November - Children in Need - NON-UNIFORM DAY 

19th November - Parent Consultation Evening 

 

Holiday Dates - 

28th October - 1st November - Half Term Break 

20th December - Last Day of Term - School closes at 

1.30pm - After School Club closes at 3.15pm 

23rd December - 3rd January - Christmas Break 

Reception Places 25-26 

If you would like to join one of our 

school tours for Reception 

2025/26 intake, please call the 

 Office to book one of these 

dates: 

 

28/11 - 9.30am 

05/12 - 9.30am 

POLITE REMINDER 

The classroom doors shut at 8.55am, any child who arrives after this time will need to enter the 

School via Mrs Reader’s office and parents will need to complete a late slip.  For further  

information on School start and finish times, please see our Attendance Policy on the School website 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

You may remember earlier this year I mentioned that we have introduced Talk 4 Writing as a new 

teaching strategy here at HINS. This week the teachers met to review the progress that the children 

are making and it was such a positive conversation. The children are really enjoying their learning and 

the quality of their writing speaks for itself. Thank you Dolly for sharing your video of the retelling of 

your story with us - the teachers loved watching it. 

Today Reception parents should have received an invitation to our Phonics Workshop. This provides 

an opportunity to meet with Mrs Bell, our Phonics Lead, to gain an insight in to how we teach reading 

across the school. Year 1 and 2 parents will also be invited in for workshops later in the year. 



WEEK 2 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 14th October 2024  

 

Monday - Pork Meatballs or Plant Based Meatballs in Tomato Sauce  served with Spaghetti  

Pasta and Green Beans followed by Frozen Mousse 

Tuesday -  Cheese Pizza or Macaroni Cheese served with Mixed Salad followed by Seasonal  

Fruit Platter 

Wednesday - Chicken Burger or Veggie Burger served with Crispy Cubes and Spaghetti Loops  

followed by Rainbow Jelly with Cream 

Thursday -  Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake or Jacket Potato with Beans/Cheese/Tuna served with  

Carrots and Crusty Bread followed by School’s Choice of Cookie  

Friday - Fish Fingers or Crispy Dippers served with Chips and Baked Beans followed by School’s 

Favourite Cake with Custard/Cream 

 

You should have received your tea towel order form via email earlier this week.  
Please note that the deadline for orders and payment is Tuesday 5th November.   

Payment is by CASH only 

Hadleigh Heroes 

 
 

 

Taylor from Explorers Class has recently been on a plane for 

the first time ever!  He was really brave and really enjoyed the 

experience.  Whilst on holiday he was very adventurous trying 

lots of Turkish cuisine and even practised swimming by himself 

for the first time too. 

 
 
 

 
 

Nathan from Sweden Class started going to a gymnastics 

class in September and was given Gymnast of the Week 

award!  We hear you are a natural!  Keep working hard  

Nathan and please update us with your progress. 

 

 

 
 



Class Attendance Award: 

The class for attendance this week was Brazil with 97.3% attendance.  Well done to them!   

Unfortunately, 4 classes did not reach our 96% target.  Our overall attendance was 93.9% 

 

 

Star of the Week: 

 

Explorers: Betsy Greece:    Jasmin Brazil: Finlay 

England:    Koray Sweden:    Everly Japan:    Ronnie Y 

Scotland:    Roddy France:    Sophia Kenya:    Oliver 

Wales:    Olivia     

Greece -  96.3% Brazil -  97.3% 

Sweden -  93.5% Japan -  93% 

France -  90.3% Kenya -  93% 





 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


